
 

  
 
 
 

July 7, 2022 

On July 6, 2022 at approximately 10:00 PM, Kenosha Police responded to another shots fired 

complaint in the 4900 block of 36th Avenue.  While investigating the scene, a 43-year-old male with a 

gunshot wound was reported at a local hospital.  The victim sustained a serious but non-life-

threatening injury, and he has since been released from the hospital.  

This is an open and active investigation and there are no suspects in custody at this time.  It is not yet 

known if this shooting is directly related to the recent shootings on July 4 & July 5.  Our investigators 

continue to work with law enforcement agencies in both Wisconsin and Illinois to find answers and 

hold those responsible, accountable. 

“We need community involvement and we ask for your assistance in stopping this senseless violence 

from continuing”, said Interim Chief of Police Eric Larsen. “Year to date, KPD has arrested: 

• 53 people for CCW 

• 41 people for felon in possession of a firearm 

• 18 people for aggravated assault with a firearm 

 

We have seized 142 firearms, all of which have been related to a crime or from a person that could 

not legally possess a firearm.” 

If you have information about this incident, please contact the Kenosha Police Detective Bureau at 

262-605-5203 or the Kenosha Area Crime Stoppers at 262-656-7333.     

 

Eric T. Larsen 
Interim Chief of Police 


